Board of Education Cleveland, Ohio May 22, 1936

Dear Sir:

Attached you will please find a suggested copy of the Constitution and By-Laws of the National Basketball Committee, the same having been drawn up by Mr. H. H. Salmon several years ago.

My reason for including the paragraph concerning the membership of the A.A.U. and Y.M.C.A. is so that it will be clear to every one who takes time to go over the Constitution, that those two organizations have voluntarily withdrawn.

If you have suggestions to make in regard to changes you feel should be made, I will be very glad to hear from you.

Very truly yours

Floyd A. Rowe

NATIONAL BASKETBALL COMMITTEE

FAR:McG Attachment